
 

 

 
 

HOUSING ASSISTANCE FOR TEACHERS (HAT) 
PROGRAM BULLETIN #22 

 
 
DATE:  August 27, 2021 
 
TO:  Participating Housing Assistance for Teachers (HAT) Lenders 
 
FROM:  Betty Temple-Putnam, Sr. Vice President 

Single Family Program Operations  
 
RE:  2021/2022 Eligible School Districts 
                           
 

This bulletin serves to notify participating HAT Lenders that the MS Department of Education has provided MHC with 
the 2021 – 2022 Geographical Shortage Area School Districts. This became effective on 8/20/2021 

 
The complete list can be found on MHCs website under the Home Buyer and Lenders/Realtor Resource links.  Should you 

have any questions Sheryl Abercrombie at 601.718.4642. 


